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Team: I’d like to discuss this letter with y’all. I’ll look for a time on our calendars.
 
Thanks!
 
-- 
Matt Preston, PhD 
Deputy State Director, Resources 
Bureau of Land Management, Utah 
801-503-5411, mpreston@blm.gov 
 
From: Sheehan, Gregory J <gsheehan@blm.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, July 25, 2023 11:26 AM
To: Porter, Lance C <l50porte@blm.gov>; Preston, Matthew A <mpreston@blm.gov>
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] BLM Should Prepare an Environmental Impact Statement on Wildcat Loadout
 
 
 
Greg Sheehan
Utah State Director 
Bureau of Land Management 
440 W 200 S, Suite 500
Salt Lake City, Utah 84101
GSheehan@blm.gov
801-539-4010
801-803-4594 cell

 
From: Deeda Seed <DSeed@biologicaldiversity.org>
Sent: Monday, July 24, 2023 5:26 PM
To: State_Director, BLM_UT <BLM UT State Director@blm.gov>; Sheehan, Gregory J <gsheehan@blm.gov>
Cc: Hocanson, Molly M <mhocanson@blm.gov>; Palma, Joseph (Joe) <jpalma@blm.gov>; Kyle Beagley, Field
Manager, Price Field Office, Utah BLM, <BLMkbeagley@blm.gov>; Ted Zukoski <tzukoski@biologicaldiversity.org>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] BLM Should Prepare an Environmental Impact Statement on Wildcat Loadout
 

 

 This email has been received from outside of DOI - Use caution before clicking on links, opening
attachments, or responding.  

 

Dear Director Sheehan:
 
Please see the attached letter signed by organizations representing millions of members, urging the Bureau of
Land Management to prepare an environmental impact statement (EIS), rather than an environmental assessment
(EA), on the Wildcat Loadout right-of-way amendment, a proposal designed to increase oil production in the Uinta
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Basin by one billion gallons per year, and to increase oil sent on railcars along the Colorado River by that same
amount. We would appreciate the opportunity to meet with you at your earliest convenience to discuss this issue.
 
Thank you,
Deeda
 
Deeda Seed
Senior Campaigner
Center for Biological Diversity
(801) 803-9892




